
Working to increase affordable housing 

and eliminate homelessness in our great state. 
PO Box 200862 
Anchorage, Alaska 99520 

907.209.3661 

 

February 18, 2015 

Senator Lesil McGuire 

Alaska State Legislature 

Capitol Building, Room 121 

Juneau, Alaska 99801 

 

RE:  SB 49 – Civil Legal Services Fund 

Dear Senator McGuire,  

The Alaska Coalition on Housing and Homelessness would like to express our support for SB 49 which 

would provide access to civil legal aid for low-income Alaskans with critical legal needs by providing 

funding for the Civil Legal Services Fund. 

Alaska Legal Services Corporation (ALSC) provides invaluable legal assistance and other services to 

hundreds of low-income individuals and families in Alaska – who would not have access otherwise. The 

Coalition appreciates your support for the work of the Alaska Legal Services Corporation for Alaska’s 

most vulnerable. 

The mission of the Alaska Coalition on Housing and Homelessness (AKCH2) is to develop strategies to 

increase the availability of affordable housing and eliminate homelessness in our great state.  SB 49 

assists greatly toward reaching this goal. 

Thanks, 

 
Scott Ciambor, Chair 

Alaska Coalition on Housing and Homelessness 

http://www.alaskahousing-homeless.org/ 
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